
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MCC House Openings: 2 bedrooms will be available for rent in a huge shared 

house located in NE D.C. near H street corridor. Move-in date is August 2014. 

One of the rooms is self-contained and rents for $600. The second room, which 

is not self-contained, rents for $525. Amenities: washer/dryer, backyard, and a 

porch. Utilities are included in the rent. Security deposit is also not required. 

This is a great opportunity for someone looking to pay reasonable rate and still 

be able to live in the city. You will be joining 3 great young professionals and 

a great community. While 1-year lease is preferred, a shorter lease can be 

negotiated. H street corridor is a vibrant neighborhood with a variety of 

restaurants and the arts.  Buses are the most accessible public transportation 

option, but New York Ave. and Union Station metro stations are not too far 

away. If interested, email: PatriciaKisare@mcc.org. 
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11:00—Worship Service 

 

A Christ-centered welcoming church committed to peace & justice. 

GATHERING FOR WORSHIP 
HWB – Hymnal: A Worship Book (blue) 

     STJ – Sing The Journey (green)     STS – Sing The Story (purple) 
 

 

Prelude Mira Grieser 
 

Praising 
Call to Worship    

Hymn: STJ 18 – Over my head Chris Parks 
 

Lighting the Peace Lamp Kathleen Zook 
 

Centering Statement Cynthia Lapp 
 

Hearing the Word 
A Time for Children Kathleen Zook 
 

Centering Hymns: 

     Insert – Be still my soul  

     HWB 327 – Great is thy faithfulness  

     HWB 116 – Crown him with many crowns 

     HWB 1 – What is this place  
 

Songs for the Journey: 

     HWB 575 – Precious Lord, take my hand  

     HWB 546 – Guide my feet  

     STS 16 – Peace before us  
 

Responding 
Sharing of Joys and Concerns 

Praying Together  

Hymn: STS 120 – Somebody prayed for me  
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The Work of the Church 

     Greeting our Guests 

     Announcements 
 

The Ministry of Giving 

     Children’s Offering 

     Offertory  

     Prayer of Dedication  
 

Sending 

Songs to Keep Us Going: 

     STJ 49 – Rain down  

     HWB 580 – My life flows on  

     STS 124 – My soul cries out  

     Insert – This is my song  
 

Benediction        

Hymn: STJ 76 – The Lord bless you and keep you  
 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

              TODAY             NEXT WEEK 
Greeter: Cheryl Fish-Parcham     Katrina Toews 

Ushers: Ruth Kitchin Tillman, LeAnne Zook     Glen Gehman, Nancy Gehman 

Nursery: Wyatt Feeler, Jeanette Stoltzfus     Melanie Friesen, Becca Walawender 
Worship Arts: Michelle Burkholder, Becky Hass     Doris Bartel 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
Offering – $3,200 Attendance – 96 
Amount needed each week – $5,348 Amount under budget – $12,282 
 

CALENDAR 
 

Sun. 7/13—Michelle Burkholder preaches; fellowship meal; 

     summer conversation, 1:00 p.m. 

Wed. 7/16—Trustees, 7:00 p.m. 

Sun. 7/20—Chris Parks preaches; 

     summer conversation with breakfast, 9:00 a.m. 

Sun. 7/27—Cynthia Lapp preaches. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Summer Conversations: Next Sunday, July 13, after the fellowship meal, and 

Sunday, July 20 at 9:00 a.m. with breakfast provided, there will be two 

opportunities for summer conversations with HMC representatives to the 

Reconciliation Discernment Committee with Allegheny Mennonite Conference. 

A short history of inclusion at HMC is available on the table in the foyer and on 

the listserv in preparation for the meeting. Please choose one meeting to attend; 

no need to attend both since the same information and questions will be 

presented at both meetings. 
 

Vacation: Cynthia Lapp will be on vacation July 10-13. For pastoral care, 

contact Michelle Burkholder or a member of the Pastorate. 
 

July 13 Fellowship Meal: Please come and bring your favorite dish to share 

and bring your own table service if possible. There will be a summer 

conversation immediately following the meal so we will need everyone's help to 

take down the tables and chairs in preparation for the meeting. 
 

Scripture Garden Banner: The scripture garden banner project is ongoing 

throughout July. Supplies are still available in the foyer if needed. Please bring 

your completed scripture patch back to the church by July 27. This summer, as 

part of the 12 Scripture Project, we will be creating a scripture garden banner. In 

the same way the words of Jesus were written into the shapes of many faces for 

our "Faces of Jesus" banner, this summer you have the opportunity to write your 

favorite scriptures into the shape of plants, flowers or vegetables on squares of 

fabric which will be put together to make a series of scripture garden banners. 

Don't feel up to the task of drawing your favorite fruit or vegetable? Sara Person 

has created some templates that already have drawings of plants and such on 

them and are ready to just write scripture around the pre-made shapes. Blank 

swatches are also available if you want to design your own. 
 

Fellowship Meal Serving Schedule: The Hospitality Committee is making out 

the new Fellowship Meal schedule for July 2014-June 2015. Those who have 

served in the past will be placed on the schedule again unless we hear you want 

your name removed. To those new to the congregation, we’d like to add you to 

the list if you are willing to serve. Please contact Mary Jo Schumacher at: 

trwmjs@comcast.net or 301-680-2595 for more information. 

 

Help By Phone: Help By Phone, a local organization supported by HMC, has a 

list of food needed for their food pantries for the next couple of months. The 

complete list is available on the bulletin board, but includes things like: cold 

cereal, baby food, coffee, tea, peanut butter, jelly, pancake mix, soup, pasta, 

pasta sauce, fruit, red/green/yellow vegetables, beef stew, and more. There will 

be a basket for food items by the literature table. 
 

 



  


